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COUNTY ROAD DAMAGE 

 
The rains and winds of this past month have caused numerous problems on the 
county's roads.  County workers have removed trees, rocks, mud and dirt from 
roadways, many times at night, week-ends and on holidays.  The high water and 
flooding of the last two weeks has caused plugged culverts, shoulder erosion and an 
increase in the number of pot holes on the roads through out the County.  Landslide 
areas also become more active during times of heavy rain.  
 
Problems on County roads should be reported to Public Works at 503-842-3419.  Public 
Works will assess the problem, take corrective action or place the corrective action on a 
priority list for repair when resources and weather permits. 
 
(above is only a portion of the issued news report from the Commissioner’s 
Office)  
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